
 NOTES OF GENERAL LICENSING REGULATORY BOARD PANELS 
 

10th January, 2023 
 

Present: Councillor Green (Chair), Shepherd and Wilson together with Councillor 
Danforth (Reserve Member) 
 
Members of the Public and Press were excluded from this meeting. 
 

1 Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Driver’s Licence – Application – 
Mr C H 

 
The Panel was asked to consider an application for a Hackney Carriage and Private 
Hire Driver’s Licence by Mr C H. 
 
Mr C H was in attendance at the hearing.  After considering all the information and 
representations made, the Panel determined that there was sufficient justification to 
warrant a deviation from the approve Council’s Policy Guidance to Assist with the 
Assessment of Suitability with regard to all Private Hire Driver, Private Hire Vehicle 
Proprietor, Hackney Carriage Driver, Hackney Carriage Vehicle Proprietor and 
Private Hire Operator Licences.   
 
Mr C H was deemed to be a fit and proper person to hold a Hackney Carriage and 
Private Hire Driver’s Licence.  
 
The decision of the Panel was not unanimous. 


